
 

 

Hunslet Moor Primary School 
Newsletter 

Friday 20th September 2024  

 

Key Dates 

 Monday 23rd September – After School Clubs Begin 
 Tuesday 24th September 3.20pm – Reception Phonics Workshop, sign in through the 

office.  
 Friday 27th September – Year One Local Walk Experience  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! We have enjoyed another great week of learning at Hunslet 
Moor. The beginning of the year is an exciting time for many enriching experiences and lots of 
year groups have had special visitors in school.  

We would like to remind everyone of our coffee mornings for parents, which happen at 9am 
every Wednesday. It would be great to see lots of faces there next week.  

 
This week at Hunslet Moor…  
 
This week, Year Six had a special visit from a 
Viking, to introduce them to their History topic 
this term, ‘Traders and Raiders’.  

Year Five took part in a Greek Day to introduce 
them to their topic for this half term, ‘Groovy 
Greeks’.  

Some of our Year Six children also took part in a 
Play Leaders Course, learning how to deliver 
games and activities to our younger children at 
play and lunch times, as part of our new buddy 
system at lunch times.  

Finally, our Year Three children took part in an 
Indian Drumming Workshop and had a great 
time learning how to create Indian pieces of 
music.   

 

  

 

Year Six Viking Day 

 

Year Three Indian Drumming  

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 9thSeptember – 96.4%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


